
“Great theatre is about challenging how we think and encouraging us to fantasize about a world we 

aspire to.” – Willem Dafoe 

The biggest goal, for this year in particular, was to sustain the same comfort SCEDA brought to 

everyone who was associated with it in the past. Keeping this in mind, our goals were intertwined 

with the theme of 2020, “Expression in the year of Containment.” Despite having been robbed of the 

college experience this year, we sought to bring theatre to you in a way wherein you could acquaint 

yourself with the stage before being able to step out onto it.   

The new normal brought with it a new medium but retains the same essence of making theatre 

accessible to everyone and allowing it to be a safe space. As Sophia College English Dramatics 

Association, we’ve conducted a series of activities over the years. Essentially what started with 

theatre workshops and our Annual Play, we have moved onto online workshops that deal with every 

facet of theatre ranging from play-readings, scriptwriting, character building to musical theatre and 

the works. We hope to bring to you more activities that’ll enrich your knowledge and allow you to 

better understand all the work that goes into making magic on stage.  

The physical distance hasn’t been easy but the club has felt the connection revived with the 

participation in the events that were hosted, the willingness and excitement brought by students from 

all three years, and the encouragement we’ve received in creating more opportunities for growth and 

making our little family a lot bigger. Despite the circumstances, the number one rule of theatre was 

followed: which is to accept what’s given and turn it into something unique. 





 



 


